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	Guidance on the Duty to Promote Community Cohesion

This document seeks the views of schools on the content of guidance on the new duty to promote community cohesion under the Education and Inspections Act 2006. The final version of the guidance will be published in July 2007. That guidance will be informed by the responses received to this consultation and examples of existing good practice in supporting community cohesion. It has not been possible to run the consultation for the usual twelve week period in order to ensure that final guidance reaches schools before the end of the summer term.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Alison Calvert on:

Telephone: 0207 925 5519

e-mail: communitycohesion.consultation@dfes.gsi.gov.uk


	1
	The Guidance

	1.1
	Guidance on The Duty to Promote Community Cohesion is provided separately as a download on the DfES consultations site (www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations/)

 

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	You can respond online at www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations/ or you can download the response form and send it by post to: 

Alison Calvert
Department for Education and Skills
4R
Sanctuary Buildings
Great Smith Street
London SW1P 3BT


or by e-mail to communitycohesion.consultation@dfes.gsi.gov.uk
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	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the DfES consultations site at www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations/ 

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	We hope to publish the results of the consultation with the final version of the guidance in summer 2007.


